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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 4, 2005

TO: Honorable Harold V. Dutton, Jr., Chair, House Committee on Juvenile Justice & Family 
Issues 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3045 by Kolkhorst (Relating to the juvenile boards of Grimes, Leon, Madison, and 
Walker Counties.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Human Resources Code to require the commissioners court in Grimes, 
Leon, Madison, and Walker counties to pay the juvenile board members not less than $1,200 annually. 
The bill would also change the composition of the Leon County juvenile board. In addition, sections 
of the Human Resources Code would be repealed, resulting in various subsections that currently do 
not apply to the four counties affected by the bill to apply.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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